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SHOOTING 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a shooting that occurred 
in the 900 block of NW 6th Street at approximately 10:00pm yesterday. 
 
According to homicide detectives, an argument ensued between adult males 
near the roadway when at least one gunshot was heard.  One adult male was 
shot in the chest area and subsequently transported to Broward General Medical 
Center where he is listed in critical condition. 
 
Detectives have located the shooter and have brought him in for questioning.  He 
is cooperating.  Investigators are checking into the possibility of self-defense 
being the motive.  The investigation is continuing. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this crime is encouraged to contact Detective 
Mark Breen at 954-828-5708, Detective John Curcio at 954-828-5529 or Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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